

BOSTON CITY COUNCIL

www.boston.gov/citycouncil city.council@boston.gov

One City Hall Square 5th Floor, Boston, MA 02201 Phone: (617) 635-3040 Fax: (617) 635-4203

COMMITTEE WORKING SESSION NOTICE

September 22, 2022

The Boston City Council's Committee on Redistricting will hold a working session on Monday, September 26, 2022 at 2:00 PM in the Piemonte Room, 5th floor, Boston City Hall.

The subject of the working session is:

Docket #1098, Order for the adoption of City Council redistricting principles.

This matter was sponsored by Councilor Liz Breadon and referred to the Committee on August 31, 2022. Further information on the redistricting process is available at www.boston.gov/redistricting.

NOTICE: The Boston City Council may have a quorum in attendance due to standing committees of the City Council consisting of both voting and non-voting members. However, members attending this duly posted meeting are participating and deliberating only in conjunction with the business of the standing committee.

Public Testimony This working session will not include a public comment period. Written comments may be sent to the Committee or staff email (below) and will be made a part of the record and available to all Councilors.

RECEIVED

By City Clerk at 10:33 am, Sep 22, 2022

For the Committee:

Liz Breadon, Chair

Committee on Redistricting

Staff Contact: Meghan Kavanagh

Mail Address: Docket #1098 City Council, City Hall, 5th Floor, Boston MA 02201

Redistricting Website: www.boston.gov/redistricting Committee Email: ccc.redistricting@boston.gov

Staff Email: meghan.kavanagh@boston.gov Staff Telephone: (617) 635-3040